
4th grade Enrichment Reading 
 
I am very proud of your accomplishments this year!  We have many exciting things to 
experience next year.  I hope that you have a summer full of fun days and lasting 
memories!   
 
It is important to keep learning over the summer. Summer reading will help you maintain 
the skills you have learned throughout the school year.   
 
Here are a few things I’d like you to accomplish this summer… 
 
Review the enclosed list of Newbery Award winning books.  Choose 1 book from the list 
(that you have not read) and read it this summer.  Your first book report of the year will 
be on an award winning book.  We will discuss the details in September.  I recommend 
choosing an AR book within your reading range.   
 
I encourage you to journal daily. Keep a journal nearby and write in it at least 3 times a 
week.  Reflect on a book you are reading, or have your parents find a list of writing 
prompts for the days you may need a bit of inspiration.  
 
Read for 20 minutes a day. Read books that you love! 
 
Enrichment Reading Supply List 

• 1 inch white binder with a clear front sleeve on the cover.  
• 2 packs of 3x3 standard (sticky) Post-it-Notes (180 sheets total, any color)  
• 1 lined journal (at least 5x9 but no bigger than 8x10).  You may use the one you 

write in over the summer!  The cover must be school appropriate.  
• 1 box of tissues    
• Reading fee: $5.00. Make checks payable to St. Albert the Great  

 

Have a happy and blessed summer! 


